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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: office@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Carrigan

Our ref: JWo.OS.JP
24th January 2019                        

Dear Parents / Carers,

‘Passport to Dance’ Dance Extravaganza
Many schools in Stoke-on-Trent will be performing at this major event and it will be an exciting and inspirational experience for pupils to dance and act in a professional theatre. The event will take place at the Victoria Hall, Hanley on Monday 11th March 2019. The performance will start at 6.30pm and finish at approx 8.30pm. 

A commitment from your child to attend on a weekly basis is essential because we are organising the children into places for the performance now and we would like them to be as prepared as possible and do themselves proud!
Costume

We are now in a position to finalise costumes for this event. All children will be dancers in the performance, therefore, we have decided to order the costumes from school so that all children look the same. The £10 which you have already paid via ParentPay will contribute towards the costume so no further payment is needed.  The outfits look great and children will be able to keep these after the performance.

Tickets

A maximum of 2 tickets are available per performer at a cost of £6 each (no concessions, under 2’s free, but must sit on a parent / carer’s knee).  
DVD

The performance will be professionally filmed by Bomark Studio and a DVD can be purchased at £12.

Please ensure that Ticket/Costume and DVD money is paid onto Parentpay by Friday 8th February 2019. 

On the evening
Please bring your child to the Victoria Hall on the night of the performance at 6pm in their costume.  All performers will be seated in the stalls with their teachers, whilst parents / carers with tickets will be seated in the circle.
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Please do not hesitate to contact us if we can be of further support.

Yours faithfully,

Mr J Woods and Miss O Salmon

Event Leaders

PLEASE UPDATE THE ACADEMY OFFICE IF YOUR CONTACT DETAILS CHANGE
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